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Commissioner Tobin Will Hold Field Hearing for Beaver Valley Water Company Customers to 

Address Major Operational Issues 
  
(Phoenix) Arizona Corporation Commissioner Andy Tobin will hold a hearing in a community 
north of Payson to allow customers of Beaver Valley Water Company voice their concerns over 
the water company’s health, safety and reliability of service.  Recent reports of severe water 
quality infractions from the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ), along with 
numerous customer complaints prompted Tobin to intervene. 
  
"As Chairman of the Water Committee, I am deeply concerned with this company’s long history 
of malfeasance and noncompliance,” said Tobin. “That is why I felt it was necessary to convene 
a hearing so that customers will have the opportunity to share their experience in receiving 
water service from Beaver Valley Water Company in a public forum.” 
 
In addition to Beaver Valley’s ADEQ non-compliance with the Safe Drinking Water Act, the 
Arizona Department of Water Resources also reports that the company failed to file annual 
reports that include data on water loss, nor has the company filed a five-year capital 
improvement plan, causing further concern over the company’s operations. 
 
The hearing will occur in May and take place in or near the service territory of Beaver Valley, 
which is located north of Payson in Gila County.  Tobin’s office will work with community 
members to secure a convenient time and location for customers. 
  
Attached to this release is a letter from ADEQ and photo that reveal violations or potential 
violations of drinking water regulations. 
 
 
 







 


